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NFIP Extended Through September 30, 2019 
On June 3, 2019, Congress passed the Additional Supplemental Appropriations for Disaster 

Relief Act, 2019 (H.R. 2157), which, among other provisions, extends the National Flood Insurance 
Program (NFIP) through September 30, 2019.  The president signed the bill on June 6, 2019, more 
than a week before the National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP) was set to expire.  In addition to 
the extension through September, according to informed sources, House Financial Services 
Committee Chairwoman Maxine Waters and Ranking Member Patrick McHenry announced that they 
have reached an agreement on a five-year extension of the NFIP.  The law firm will continue to 
monitor and report on the NFIP’s status. 


